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Comments: I support the forest service efforts to include e-bike classes into the designation for non-motorized

access to trail systems. As a 25 year resident of Bend and a long time road, Mt. and e-bike rider I believe that

equal access to trails is imperative, and serves the broad base of outdoor enthusiasts and tax payers who help

maintain trails, and use them regularly. The current usage rules serve a small  group of users, and does a

disservice to the greater community by excluding e-bike riders. Thank you.


